WEARSIDE FOOTBALL LEAGUE`
LEAGUE RULES REVIEW MEETING
Wednesday 18th May 2022
Held via Zoom Video Conference at 7.00pm.

Present:	Peter Maguire (Chairman), Kevin Harrison (Secretary), Dave Copeland, Mick Grant.

Apologies:	Helen Pollard, Steve Futers.

The Chairman opened the meeting which was called to review the current league Rules, including proposed amendments by the FA, and any proposed changes put forward by the league officials. A copy of the combined rules was circulated, and each rule reviewed. A list of proposed changes was collated to be presented to the County FA for their approval before being put to member clubs at the forthcoming AGM to be held on Sunday 19th June 2022 at Silksworth C.A., Tunstall Village Road, Sunderland, SR3 2BB, commencing at 11.00am.

Golden Gloves Award.
Peter reported that the website calculation to award the top goalkeeper with the least number of goals conceded was based over 10 league games only per keeper. Having reviewed the report, it was proposed and agreed that the calculation should change and be based on a minimum of 50% of league games (20 games or more).

Ground Passes.
Kevin reported that he had received comments from some clubs that a number of visitors (non-competing players/officials from other clubs) were using their own club’s ground passes to gain free entry to other fixtures, thus reducing the home club’s gate receipts for that game. 
It was proposed to review the allocation quantity to clubs and conditions of use, and that consideration be given to having each individual club’s name printed on their allocation so that they can be identified at gate entry.

Being no other business, the meeting closed at 8.48pm.






